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COLUMBUS COUNTY

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
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The Honorable Board of Columbus County Commissioners met in their said

office at 111 Washington Street Whiteville NC at 6 00 P M July 16 1997 for the purpose

ofreviewing the Solid Waste Collection Proposals that were submitted to the County

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT

C W Williams ChaiIman

Lynwood Non s Vice ChaiIman

Spruell Randolph Britt

David L Dutton Jr

A Dial Gray III

Sammie Jacobs

C E Wilson

Dempsey B Herring
Administrator

Ida L Smith Clerk to Board

ABSENT

James E Hill County Attomey

Also present represen ng Columbus County was Chuck Stanley Litter Patrol

Officer

Chairman C W Williams called the meeting to order

SOLID WASTE COLLECTION PROPOSAL PRESENTED BY RSI

Chairman Williams stated that the first proposal for Solid Waste Collection

will be presented by Rural Sanitation Incorporated RSI The following persons were

present representing RsIi
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Alvin Nobles Owner

Glen Townsend Sales Manager
Dennis Gough Sales Representative
Ray Brown Governmental Affairs Coordinator
Nellie Spivey N C Operations Manager

Mr Alvin Nobles Owner gave an overview of the Company

Mr Ray Brown Govemmental Affairs Coordinator reviewed the complete

Solid Waste Collection Proposal which deals only with convenience centers

After much discussion Chainnan Williams advised RSI that the Proposal will

be taken under advisement

At 7 05 P M the meeting adjoumed and the Board had dinner at Dale s

Seafood

SOLID WASTE COLLECTION PROPOSAL BY AMERICAN REFUSE

SYSTEMSIWASTE MANAGEMENT

Chainnan Williams called the meeting to order at 8 10 P M and stated that the

second proposal for Solid Waste Collection will be presented by American Refuse

SystemsWaste Management ARS The following persons were present representing ARS

Kenneth Crutchfield Director of Marketing

Wade Jemigan Columbus County Landfill Manager

Mr Kenneth Crutchfield Director of Marketing reviewed the complete Solid

Waste Collection Proposal which deals with convenience centers and curbside collection

After much discussion Chailman Williams advised American Refuse

SystemslWaste Management that the Proposal will be taken under advisement

The meeting adjoumed at 9 15 P M


